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We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 
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Tel: 01772 725193 
 

 

 

Light up our lives Christ, come into our world of darkness 
light up our lives with your coming. 

Fulfil all our longings with the joy of your birth. 
Strengthen our resolve to work for change in our world 

and to share the hope of your birth that each Advent brings. 
Amen. 

Written by Sr Bridgetta Rooney/CAFOD 

In school over the next two weeks we are encouraging the children to reflect on the season 
of Advent and what it means for them.  Worship in school will enable the children to think 
about how we are waiting to celebrate the birth of Jesus and how we can help other people 
through our kindness and welcome to others. 

 

  
Star Awards 

YR – Lola & Freddie 
Y1 – Eva & Natalia 

Y2 – Darah & Adam 
Y3 – Olenka & Lacey 
Y4 –  Katie & Maya 

Y5 – Kourtney & Karol 
Y6 – Eva & Matas 

 
Good Samaritan Awards 

YR – Zofia 
Y1 – Hannah 

Y2 – Lilly 
Y3 – Orlaith 
Y4 – Aniela 

Y5 – Whole Class 
Y6 – Noemi 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEALTH AND SAFETY CONCERN 

Please can children not ride scooters and bikes on the school grounds.  

Please dismount your bike or scooter and walk with it when travelling on school paths. 

Thank you                                                      

Cafod Advent Service 

Mrs Wilson and Mrs Bailey were very proud of the Year Six children  at the Advent Cafod Service at St 
Anthony’s.  Very well done everyone and thank you for representing our school so wonderfully! 
 

 

At the end of this term we will also be saying goodbye to our Deputy Headteacher, Mr Barlow.  Mr Barlow has been 
working at Holy Family School for over six years, however, he has decided to retire at Christmas.  We hope Mr Barlow 
has a long and happy retirement. 

In the meantime  Mrs Morrison is our Acting Deputy Headteacher.  Mrs Morrison is well known to many of our families 
and is a well-respected member of our team.  We wish her every success in the coming months! 



 

After School Club  
If you wish your child to attend After School Club you must pre-book through SCOPAY. Bookings 
must be made at least 24 hours in advance and cannot be made through the office on the day.  

 

Dates for your Diary  
 

Wednesday 7th December = Year 3&4 Carols Around the 
Christmas Tree @ 9:00am & 3:20pm 

 
Thursday 8th December = Year 1&2 Nativity 2pm & 5:30pm 

 
Tuesday 13th December = Reception Class Crafty Afternoon 

1:15pm 
Tuesday 13th December = Year 5&6 Carols Around the Christmas 

Tree 9am & 3:20pm 
 

Wednesday 14th December = Christmas Dinner Day 
 

Friday 16th December = Close for Christmas @ 1pm 
 

Tuesday 3rd January = School Re-Opens @ 8:40am 
=Pantomime company in school in the afternoon! 


